-----Original Message-----
From: Cheri Young 
Sent: Monday, April 18, 2005 1:20 PM
To: Board Office
Cc: Joyce Beninati; Ann Killets; Gerald Williams; Joseph Moore; Julieann Allison; Nat Harrington; Alison Adler
Subject: Question from Dr. Richmond - 4-20-05 Board Meeting
On Friday, April 15, 2005, Dr. Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding Agenda Item AC2 - Agreement with ARAMARK:
 

Question:    Is there a registration fee for the single school culture conference?
 

Response:  Yes, there is a registration fee. The fee is $1500 for the Principal and a team of 5.  These funds are paid by the Pew Foundation, Picower Foundation, and Title I.
 

Cheri Young
on behalf of
Ann Killets
